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Book with Confidence
Since March 2020, young people have sadly missed out on the once in a lifetime opportunity offered by 
overseas school trips and tours. Select are more determined than ever to work with our party leaders to 
ensure that students can look forward to enjoying these opportunities once again. We understand that 
schools will need even greater reassurance and flexibility as part of a comprehensive ski programme. One 
that offers added booking protection and further support, as well as promoting a safe environment for 
students and staff.

As part of this, we can now offer:

•	 Flexible payment plans

•	 Free cancellation with 100% refund within 30 days prior to departure date*

•	 Financial Protection with ABTA & ATOL – 100% protected school trips.

* Applies to coach groups confirming before Friday 23rd July 2021

*  If FCDO travel restrictions apply  to your destination, or

* DfE are advising against overseas group travel due to Covid-19, or

* Quarantine measures are in place at your destination or on return to UK, or

*  Local or national lockdown restrictions prevent your departure  due to Covid-19

*  Provided payment schedules have been maintained in line with our terms and conditions

* Refunds are only valid for complete group bookings and will not apply to individual 
cancellations

* Air bookings will be evaluated case-by-case, please liaise with your Regional Travel Advisor
We look forward to working with you on your next ski trip.

Select will ensure that all official measures implemented by the UK government, as well 
as all guidance issued by the School Travel Forum (STF) will be adhered to by us, 

as your Tour Operator, as well as by our industry partners and suppliers.

All overseas partners, including accommodation providers will be required to comply 
with local and national public health regulations.

Our Regional Travel Advisors are available now to discuss any requests or queries 
for the 2021/22 ski season.

Kind regards,

Martyn Bowden, Managing Director    •    Janet Ford, Sales Director    •    Ian Foxall, Commercial Director    •    Steve Spooner, Finance Director




